

BANK Of ZAMBIA OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY GOVERNOR - OPERATIONS

September 14, 2001

CB Circular No 24/2001

To

All Commercial Banks and Financial Institutions

Dear Sirs/Madams

FINANCIAL SYSTEM SUPERVISION DEPARTMENT

This serves to inform you that the Financial System Supervision Department has been dissolved and split into two departments, **Bank Supervision Department** and **Non-Bank Financial Institution Supervision Department** headed by Mr Morris Mulomba and Ms Edna Mwaala Mudenda as directors respectively.

Accordingly, all supervisory and regulatory issues relating to banks and non-bank financial institutions including submission of prudential returns should be channelled to the respective heads.

If you require any further clarifications, contact the respective departmental heads on the following numbers:

Non-Bank Financial Institution Department - 223502

Bank Supervision Department

- 225656

Yours faithfully

Dr Abraham Mwenda

Deputy Governor Operations

Cc:

Governor

Deputy Governor - Administrations

Bank Square, Cairo Road, P.O Box 30080, Lusaka 10101, Zambia Tel: 260-1-226844, Fax: 260-1-237070, email: amwenda@boz.zm